

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

The Townsend Building 401 Federal Street Suite 2 Dover, Delaware 19901-3639 DOE WEBSITE: http://www.doe.k12.de.us Mark T. Murphy Secretary of Education Voice: (302) 735-4000 FAX: (302) 739-4654

January 5, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) Sponsors

FROM:

Aimee F. Beam, RD, LDN

Education Associate, Nutrition Programs

SUBJECT:

PY 2015 Operational Memo #1

SFSP Questions and Answers 2014

The USDA has issued SFSP 10-2015, Summer Food Service Program Questions and Answers 2014. This policy memo updates previously issued SFSP Questions and Answers to reflect recent program changes. The memo is attached in its entirety.

Please take time to read through the attached, and we will address any sponsor questions at the upcoming SFSP Annual Sponsor Training in February. Please submit any questions in advance to Ruth.Uhey@doe.k12.de.us.

cc: Linda C. Wolfe, EdD, RN, Director, School Support Services
Nutrition Office Team